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Smith Bay Shooting Leaves Four Injured
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ST. THOMAS -- Four men were shot during an incident near a restaurant in Smith Bay on
Sunday, but only one victim connected his gunshot wound to an altercation with another
individual. 

According to V.I.P.D. Public Information Officer Toby Derima, on Sunday at about 10:58 p.m.,
officers were notified of a shooting incident near a restaurant in Smith Bay with four male victims.

Mr. Derima said contact was made with a victim at the Schneider Regional Medical Center, who
reported that he was in a physical altercation with an unknown Black male in the area of Smith
Bay, when he was shot. The other three gunshot victims also arrived at the hospital, however each
victim indicated they were not associated with a fight or altercation when shot, according to the
news release.
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None of the victims had any knowledge of who may have fired the shots, the release stated. The
first victim sustained a laceration to the face from the altercation and gunshot wound to the
abdomen. The second victim sustained two gunshot wounds to the left arm. The third victim
sustained a gunshot wound to the left thigh, and the fourth victim sustained a gunshot wound to
the left hip.  All victims were listed in stable condition, Mr. Derima said.

The V.I.P.D. is asking persons with information regarding this incident to contact detectives by
calling 911, the Criminal Investigation Bureau at (340) 774-2211 extension 5579 or Crime
Stoppers USVI at (800) 222-TIPS. Remember, if you see something, say something.

© Viconsortium 2024


